
 

 

 Date: June 13, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

 

 

From June 15, 2022 we will have special classes. However, due to 

excessive heat, we have made certain changes in the class timing. 

Please note the following changes: 

o Secondary and Higher Secondary students must report to 

the School by 6.10a.m. and stay on till 11.00a.m. 

o Primary Students must report to the School by 6.40a.m. 

and stay on till 10.45a.m. 

I request the parents to cooperate with us as you have always been.  

Please note: Special classes are not compulsory. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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